
 

Date:  September 14, 2015 

Product Discontinuation Notification 
3M™ Dual-Touch Displays 

 
Dear (Customer Name), 
 
This letter is to inform you that 3M Display Materials & Systems Division (DMSD) 
is undergoing discontinuation of the 3M™ Dual-Touch Displays.  The product will 
be discontinued effective September 14, 2015.  There is no direct replacement 
product available. 
 
Below are the part numbers that will be discontinued: 
 

Product Description 
98-0003-4096-2 3M™ Dual-Touch Display C1510PS 
98-0003-4097-0 3M™ Dual-Touch Display C1710PS 
98-0003-4098-8 3M™ Dual-Touch Display C1910PS 

 
A last time buy opportunity will not be available for this part.  Please contact 
your sales representative for more details. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keith Loop 
3M Touch Systems Portfolio Manager 
3M Display Materials & Systems Division 

PLEASE NOTE: This is an important product discontinuation notice and 
should be reviewed by those individuals within your company directly involved 
with purchasing and integrating 3M Touch Systems monitors.  Please 
forward.  Thank you. 

 

 


